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NEWSLETTER 

secretary@flushing.cornwall.sch.uk Friday 19th  July 2024
This half term our school focus is: Creativity

Dates For Your Diary
Monday 22nd July-
27th July 2nd August - Flushing Regatta Week.
Wednesday 4th September - Start of Autumn Term

Praise Certificates

Starfish: Wilf and Coden
Seals: Harley, Rosie and Lola 

Dolphins: Rosie
Congratulations all of you!

         A quick note to say...
Thank you for all the kind words and lovely gifts that I have received over 

the last days; it really has meant a lot to me, and I know I can speak for 
Mrs. Tucker too, and say that we will both desperately miss Flushing School, 

the children, staff and community.
It is a very special place and will remain in our hearts forever.

I thank the Governors, for their unwavering support and
I would also like to take this opportunity to thank the staff for all the 

support, hard work and dedication that they have repeatedly shown over 
the last two years, I am going to miss you all so much!

Have the best summer everyone!
Mrs. Lamberton xx



Go For Gold!
What a show! We loved watching 
the end of term school play! You 

were incredible!
Huge thanks to Mrs. Wilcox, Mr. 

Mutsaers, Mrs. Ward and Mr. Moran 
for your hard work! Special 

mentions go out to Mr. Hurrell, Jane 
Mclean, Mrs.Treneer and Mrs. 

Brunyee, for all your help behind the 
scenes!



Pizza Party!
Wow! What a day! Mr. Wellington and Mr. Mackenzie came to school to make pizzas, 

Food Glorious Food Topic! The children and staff had a wonderful time!  



Many congratulations to the 
"Salty Scallywags" (our Flushing 
Sailors) who came second in the 
Children's Sailing Trust Regatta 

last Friday.
Also, to all who have taken part in 
the sailing courses this term and 

braved whatever our great British 
weather has thrown at us!

Special congratulations 
to Alex Beverley-Jones 

and Mary Ward for being 
awarded a 2-day sailing 

course over the Summer 
with the CST!

Taking part in the Sea 
Shanty Competition!

Year 6 went to Flambards for their end of year treat this week.
They were so well-behaved !

Mr. Mutsaers and Mrs. Wilcox had such fun!
Thank you so much to our amazing Friends of Flushing team for 

kindly funding this for us!

School Start Time
Following our trial period, 

Governors have decided that 
school opening hours will 

change slightly from 
September, new timings 

below:
Gates open: 8.40am

School starts: 8.45am
School ends: 3.15pm.

Children that come to school 
by ferry; it is expected that 
from September, the ferry 
will pick up the pupils from 

the Falmouth side, ten 
minutes earlier to 

accommodate this change.


